
2019 AGM Report
Quebec Region

Greetings from Quebec Region,

In  early  March,  our  region’s  executive  held  their  2018 year  end meeting  and
presentation of all reports.  The Financial report was read and accepted as presented.  Our
Membership report showed four (4) new members joining our Hong Kong family.  All
other reports on sales of our RRC in HK book and others were presented and accepted.

During the year, we send birthday greetings to our members and for the Holiday
Season, greeting cards are also mailed to all our veterans and widows.  With time, age
and travel difficulties for many to attend meetings or reunions, we continue to keep all
our  members  informed  by  sending  a  quarterly  newsletter  with  local  news  and
information.  Thank you Phil Doddridge for your continued and appreciated participation
with your news.  We thank all members for choosing email listing to help us save money
and we continue to publish the paper copy version for those who require it.

In June, with brief respectful ceremony, we held presentations of our HKVCA
plaque to five (5) Royal Canadian Legion branches in the Gaspe District and one (1) at
the Bay Chaleur Military Museum in New Richmond, QC.  These plaques were greatly
appreciated by all and many questions of interest were answered.  All in all it was a very
pleasant time.  Other presentations are being planned for 2020.

Many  members  paid  their  respects  to  our  veterans  in  November  by  laying
wreaths, flowers or flags at grave sites or cenotaphs in their local area.  

WE WILL REMEMBER THEM!

That will be it at this time.  Take care.

Respectfully submitted by
Lucette Mailloux Muir
Director, Quebec Region


